
Dear Room 24 students and families,

My name is Mrs. Glasser and I am so excited to welcome all of you to 

third grade.  This year is going to be an incredible one filled with new 

friends, new adventures, and many new discoveries. 

I LOVE teaching third grade! My goal as a teacher is to instill a 

lifelong love for learning.  I also love celebrating the unique gifts that 

each child brings to the classroom. Therefore, I make it my mission to 

build a classroom community filled with kindness, compassion, and 

respect for all. One very important thing I want you to always 

remember is you are special and you can do anything you put your 

mind to. 

I can’t wait to begin our amazing journey together!  Enjoy the rest of 

your summer filling it with great memories, lots of laughs, and fun 

times with your family and friends. See you soon!

Sincerely,

 Mrs. Glasser
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